From: STEFANO LENCI <s.lenci@staff.univpm.it>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 11:29:26 PM
Subject: SI for the IUTAM Symposium "Nonlinear dynamics of systems and structures for green energy generation" 
 
Dear Members of the Scientific Committee,
 
I would like to inform you that the organization is proceeding well, and we are approaching the event. Relevant information, including the updated program, can be founded on the website https://iutamgreenon.wordpress.com/.
 
As you may remember, Prof. Marian Wiercigroch, in his capacity of E-i-C of International Journal of Mechanical Sciences, kindly agreed to have a Special Issue with selected works. Thus, for those of you that will be able to attend, I invite to listen presentations and to take note of the “best” works to be possibly invited. I plan to organize a meeting after the Symposium, to share different suggestions and to select those to be inviated.
 
If this can help, please find the book of abstracts at the following link:
 
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/3tm9k516a984ukylm8st3/Book-of-Abstracts-Final.pdf?rlkey=xpvro6qrjcelu48b8l239qimg&dl=0
 
Thanks a lot and best regards,
Stefano
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Prof. Stefano Lenci
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